
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

                                                            30th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Festive Friday   - going ahead as planned 
I am sorry there has been some confusion and concern about Festive Friday. 
 
I have been quite poorly, so not in school, and via email discussed with Wendy Rees (Chair of PTA), her 
reservations about Festive Friday. We agreed it might be the safest option to cancel. However, I am 
confident we can put measures in place to enable this event to go ahead safely, so please keep the 
date in your diary.  
 
Due to illness in the office, the Countdown to Christmas letter was not sent out yesterday, but you 
should have received it today. Those dates are all confirmed, however these are subject to revision 
should government guidance change or the school reaches an ‘outbreak ‘level of Covid infections.   
 
I am sure you understand that one of our priorities is to enable all our school community to enjoy a 
family Christmas without the risk of isolating or spreading infection and for as many children as 
possible to be well and in school. 
 
I look forward to meeting many of you at our Christmas events.  
 
  
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
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